From: Skelli-Yaoz, Tania

Sent: 19 May 2014 11:27

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Acol Bridge Club No: 2014/2651/P
Attachments: RE: Acol Bridge Club, 86 West End Lane

Importance: High
Dear Tania, Alex and Clir Risso-Gill
Firstly, many thanks to Clir Risso-Gill for the below.

Tania, please can you confirm that the below will be logged as an objection to the latest/3™ application within 4

months

I'm sure that we would “all” also be very interested to hear your views about the latest application, considering your
comments to the applicant in relation to the last application when you made it clear that no such further development
at the property would be agreeable.

Equally, | would welcome you to visit the site to see the true extent of the developments that have been completed at
the property. | would be happy to show you this from my property next door.

Secondly, As Clir Risso-Gill also points out, it is now weeks since we contacted the Department about how and why
the January application was approved, and have heard nothing.

When we last spoke Tania, you said that you would contact Alex directly again and ask him to contact me — | have not
heard anything

Equally, our various emails have not received a reply either. When we spoke, you stated that you were aware of the
issues raised, e.g., why Alex had stated only 2 objections had been raise when we know a least 4/ had been, why
such development had been allowed within a Conservation Area, how drinking hours up to 11pm had been allowed,
etc. and that it was best to speak with Alex. Again, | have heard nothing. (Emails attached to jog memories).

(When | have also tried to contact Alex on the phone number provided in the attached email, which also outlines the
Issues that need to be addressed, the line is dead.)

Again, | would welcome you to visit the site to see the true extent of the developments that have been completed at
the property. | would strongly urge you to visit me as this again would help to address the issues that have been
raised, (Cllir Risso-Gill has already done this and hence her request for clarifications as to how the January application
was approved.)

I hope to hear from you both as to the 2 issues above and that you take me up on my offer to view the site in person



Mihir Shah

Sent: 08 May 2014 10:47
To: Skelli-Yaoz, Tania

i * Acol Bridge Liul 0}

Dear Tania:

I was surprised to receive the planning alert last week for this new application which appears to be similar to the
one that was recently withdrawn to extend the roof area. | have spoken to the immediate neighbours who will
strongly oppose this application as further evidence that the applicant continues to submit new applications that do
not reflect the already over development of the site and the impact on the local Conservation Area.

I will support the objections of the local community to this new application.

We are still awaiting an explanation as to why the application for a ground floor extension was approved in January
2014, in spite of vigorous objections from local residents.

Councillor Gillian Risso-Gill
West Hampstead Ward
Liberal Democrat Group

London Bﬂmuih of Camden

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer.



From: Skelli-Yaoz, Tania

Sent: 19 May 2014 11:28

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Acol Bridge Club No: 2014/2651/P

Subject: Re: Acol Bridge Club No: 2014/2651/P

Dear Mrs Risso-Gill

| honestly think that this guy is making several applications instead of one in order to confuse everyone...
but us of course!

We all think around here that a serious action shall be taken against him in order to check what is really
going on because not only he is trying to foul the Council up, but what he is doing is endangering the other
buildings either in 84 and 88, and it's against the Council rules.

The state to the rear garden in 86 is just beyond believe it looks like a WWII concrete Atlantic German wall
than anything-else.

It’s just a disgrace!

Needless to speak about the fact that that the extension he has built between 86 and 84 makes number 84
been now a semi detached instead of a detached therefore the market value isn’t the same. | wonder if he
had the planning permission for this, which | doubt.

Is there some bribe in the Council?

Thank you very much for your actions.

Yours sincerely

Jack Chevalier

Subject: Acol Bridge Club No: 2014/2651/P



Dear Tania:

I was surprised to receive the planning alert last week for this new application which appears to be similar to the
one that was recently withdrawn to extend the roof area. | have spoken to the immediate neighbours who will
strongly oppose this application as further evidence that the applicant continues to submit new applications that do
not reflect the already over development of the site and the impact on the local Conservation Area.

I will support the objections of the local community to this new application.

We are still awaiting an explanation as to why the application for a ground floor extension was approved in January
2014, in spite of vigorous objections from local residents.

Councillor Gillian Risso-Gill
West Hampstead Ward
Liberal Democrat Group

London Burouih of Camden

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer.



From: Skelli-Yaoz, Tania

Sent: 19 May 2014 11:28
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Acol Bridge Club No: 2014/2651/P

Sent: 08 May 2014 10:47
To: Skelli-Yaoz, Tania

Subject: Acol Bridge Club No: 2014/2651/P

Dear Tania:

I was surprised to receive the planning alert last week for this new application which appears to be similar to the
one that was recently withdrawn to extend the roof area. | have spoken to the immediate neighbours who will
strongly oppose this application as further evidence that the applicant continues to submit new applications that do
not reflect the already over development of the site and the impact on the local Conservation Area.

I will support the objections of the local community to this new application.

We are still awaiting an explanation as to why the application for a ground floor extension was approved in January
2014, in spite of vigorous objections from local residents,

Councillor Gillian Risso-Gill
West Hampstead Ward
Liberal Democrat Group

London Barouih of Camden



